

23 March 2023

## Cricket - All Years

Due to the poor weather forecast for Sunday, Friends of Cricket and I have made the decision to postpone the Spring BBQ until Sunday 23 April 2023. Tickets already purchased will be transferrable to the new date. If you are not able to make the new date, please contact your FOC rep who will organise a refund. We look forward to seeing you on 23<sup>rd</sup> April!  
Mr Fletcher and the FOC Committee.

Regards,



**Andrew Fletcher**